
Central MN Older Adults 

Needs Assessment Results 2024 

You are invited to join in an overview discussion 
of the results obtained during the recent survey 

conducted by Central Minnesota Council on 
Aging in collaboration with St. Cloud State 

University Survey Center.   

Continuing our mission to support the well-being of older adults in 
our community, it is important to address the challenges they face.  

Working together we can identify what needs to be accomplished to 
create an inclusive and supportive environment for all. 

Free Virtual Event 

November 14, 2024           

1:30 pm - 3:00 pm 

Audience:  Community Leaders | Elected Officials | Health Providers 

Grant Writers | Service Providers | Interested Community Members 

Registration by November 13:  https://tinyurl.com/NeedsCMCOA2024 

Questions:                                                         
melissa.lyon@cmcoa.org                              

320.227.1656 

Certificate of attendance available upon request. 

https://tinyurl.com/NeedsCMCOA2024

